
Maulden Baby & Toddler Group 
 

February-March 2012 Newsletter 
 
Welcome back 
We hope you had a nice half-term break. We hope that new members will enjoy the sessions and find the 
Group friendly and fun. 
 
Nearly New Sale 
The Spring Nearly New Sale is on Saturday 17th March.  The event is to raise money for the group's 
Summer trip - a worthy cause! As ever we will need plenty of volunteers to help out on the day. Please sign 
up to help in any way that you can: setting up, helping at the sale and/or clearing up afterwards.  Any help 
you can offer would be greatly appreciated – and it's fun! We have the sellers but without helpers on the 
day we cannot physically run the sale. We’ll provide some nibbles before the sale and helpers (but only 
helpers) will get first pickings before the rush at 11.30am!  If you would like to help organise the nibbles, 
please let us know. Jo Ennis (Chair) is co-ordinating the sale if you have any queries - 07930 531027 or 
email mbtgnns@yahoo.com. 
 
Diary dates 
Wednesday 22nd February -  Jamie at Home (Jamie Oliver’s range) will be selling cookware /bakeware in 

the session. 
Wednesday 7th March  - Tempest photography are at the group if you would like your child/ 
               children's photo taken. 
Saturday 17th March - Nearly New Sale! 
Wednesday 28th March  -       Easter Trip. 
 
Duties 
Can everyone please remember to sign up for duties.  We ask that you do at least 2 duties per half term to 
ensure the smooth running of the group and fairness for all.  The duties are simple and easy to do, and if 
you do any additional duties you get to accrue free sessions!  Please see the duty board at the front desk 
when you arrive and if there are any gaps especially in that week, please put your name down.  THANK 
YOU!  If you are due to help 'open up' and can't make it, please let Jo know (07930 531027), many thanks. 
 
Committee 2012-2013 
If you are interested in getting involved in helping your children have a fab time every Wednesday, there 
are various roles to fill so that we can continue. If we don’t get enough members on the committee we will 
not be able to open in September. Some roles do not take up much time at all. If you have any questions 
regarding any roles, please ask one of us. More details of each role will be in the next newsletter. 
Current vacancies are membership secretary and newsletters. 
Vacancies from July when we hold our AGM will be Chair, Vice-Chair, Treasurer, Craft, Secretary, 
Web/Facebook co-ordinator, Safety Officer, Christmas Party Organiser, Refreshments, Nearly New Sale 
Organiser. 
 
Contact information 
Our website is a useful source if you’ve missed the latest news. It includes an events calendar and 
newsletters -  www.mauldenbabyandtoddlergroup.weebly.com and we’re on Facebook where you can find 
all our information. You can also email us at mauldenbabyandtoddlergroup@gmail.com for any 
questions/comments or contact Jo on 07930 531027. 
 
We will hold our Easter trip on 28th March and will then have a 2 week break for Easter. We will meet 
back in the hall on Wednesday 18th April. 
 
Many thanks! 


